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PARTIAL CRESCENT DRIVE CLOSURE TO BEGIN FEBRUARY 13  

Academy Awards Party to be held outside City Hall 
  

Beverly Hills, Calif. (February 7, 2019) – Vanity Fair will be hosting its annual Post-
Academy Awards Party along the 400 block of North Crescent Drive on the evening of 
Sunday, February 24. 
 
As crews begin work to assemble the stage and venue directly on the west side of City 
Hall, Crescent Drive between N. Santa Monica Boulevard and S. Santa Monica 
Boulevard will be closed beginning late Tuesday, February 12 through Thursday, 
February 28. 
 
All merchants on Crescent Drive are open and accessible during the partial closure. 
Motorists are urged to use alternates routes and heed all directional signage.  For more 
information, please contact the City of Beverly Hills Film and Special Events Office at 
310-285-2408. 

 

 


